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Gedling Borough Council 

 

Response to Matter 17 

 

Policies Map 
 
 
Issue 17a: Green Belt Boundary 
 
Q1. Should any further changes be made to the Green Belt boundary? If so, 
what are the exceptional circumstances which justify the changes? 
 
17.1 The Policies Map in Part C of the Local Planning Document shows the 

proposed Green Belt boundary which takes account of all revisions, including 
the site allocations, safeguarded land, changes to the infill boundary at 
Lambley and Woodborough and the removal of the existing retention of 
employment land designation at Hollinwood Lane in Calverton. 
 

17.2 Comments received on the Local Planning Document by residents and 
developers with regarding to the removal of their sites from the Green Belt 
and the Council’s response to the comments are summarised in the Report of 
Responses (LPD/REG/04). 
 

17.3 To date, no further changes to the Green Belt boundary have been identified. 
 
 
Issue 17b: Changes to the Policies Map 
 
Q2. Are any changes required to the Policies Map in response to policy 
changes? 
 
17.4 The Policies Map in Part C of the Local Planning Document shows site 

allocations and the areas to which site specific policies apply. 
 

17.5 Changes have been made to the Policies Map and the details are set out in 
Revised Schedule of Changes to Local Planning Document Publication Draft 
(December 2016) (EX/10A) – see MM55, MM56 and MM57 for details and 
Appendices 1, 2 and 3 for illustrations. 
 

17.6 To date, no further changes to the Policies Map have been identified. 
 
 
Conclusion 
 
17.7 It is considered that there are no further changes to the Green Belt boundary 

and the Policies Map. 
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Further Proposed Changes 
 
17.8 No further proposed changes are being put forward at this stage. 


